
From: Pike, Henry (MP)
<Henry.Pike@aph.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 29 August 2024 4:46 PM

Subject: RE: FW: SENSITIVE RE: Royal 
Commission into Defence Suicide

Thanks for sending through the recap, it 
is so good that you were able to outline this to 
them directly. My experience has been that 
Ministers get absolutely swamped with 
paperwork so the opportunity to present new 
Ideas to them in person is so much more 
powerful.

I’ve been chasing a response from Maries over 
recent days to try to have it in time for our 
meeting on Tuesday. Hopefully we can get a 
response by then, but I’d rather have the right 
answer than a quick answer.

It’s good that D'Arth is aware of this issue now 
but she will only be our AG for another 50 odd 
days. Have you had a chance to brief anyone 
from the LNP State team? I suspect that 
Amanda Stoker, our state candidate in 
Cleveland, may hold a role in the new 
Government that could influence their 
approach. I’m wondering if 1 could tee up a 
time for you two to connect. It would be good 
for her tn hoar ahnnt vniir effort* and
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Kind regards,

HP

Henry Pike MP

Member for Bowman

1/I24 Queen Street, Cleveland, 
Queensland

07 3821 01 55




